
Some of you may know about our service to SouthSide Early Childhood Center (formerly SSDN) as Board 
members, and we are at an exciting time in SouthSide’s 126 year history…hard at work to build a new center, only 

the third one in our history.  We hope some good company will entice you to learn more about the wonderful 
families we serve and help you decide if you might consider supporting our campaign in the future.

Click HERE to learn more about our wonderful agency…
Please RSVP to Indira Murray at imurray@southside-ecc.org or 314-865-0322, ext. 4109 by November 9th.

Hope to see you on the 17th!

Friends and Supporters:
You are invited to join 
Cynthia McCafferty and Michael Henderson at Moulin to 
hear about plans for a beautiful new development at 
Russell and Jefferson! 

When: Saturday, November 17, 5:30 p.m. – 9:00 p.m.
Location: Moulin (2nd Floor over Vin De Set)
	     2017 Chouteau Avenue, St. Louis, MO 63103

Good people, good time for a good cause…Good people, good time for a good cause…
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